

BBC Children in Need PO Box 648 Salford M5 OLB

+44 (0)345 609 0015 pudsey@bbc.co.uk

Aston Tower Community Primary School Aston Tower Junior & Infant School **Upper Sutton Street** Birmingham B6 5BE

00038

29th December 2021

Dear Aston Tower Community Primary School,

Thank you so much for your generous donation of £342.30 to BBC Children in Need.

It's been incredible to see the enthusiasm, creativity and generosity from all of our nurseries, schools and colleges across the UK this year. We cannot thank you enough for being a part of this special event, and we really hope you had a great time fundraising!

Together, with your help, we can transform young lives across the UK. The money you have raised means that we can continue to get crucial support to children and young people who need it, funding life-changing charities and projects in local communities right across the UK.

If you'd like to find out more about the difference your fundraising makes, head over to www.bbc.co.uk/pudsey where you can sign up for our newsletter, read stories and learn more about some of the children you've helped.

Once again, many thanks from everyone here at BBC Children in Need.

Best wishes.

Simon Antrobus Chief Executive, BBC Children in Need

bbc.co.uk/pudsey









BBC Children in Need is a company limited by guarantee, under company number: 04723022 and a charity registered with the Charity Commission for England and Wales under number: 802052 and the Office of the Scottish Charity Regulator under number: SC039557 whose registered office is BBC Children in Need, Ground Floor Bridge House, MediaCityUK, Salford M50 2BH.

Recei	pt
-------	----

Receipt number

Received the sum of £ 342.30

GFM27599 0313617

For the BBC Children in Need Appeal

From Aston Tower Community Prim Sch

Date 29/12/2021